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It's been a busy week for Team ReaDI-Watch at a number of Irish and Canadian R&D and Innovation related

events. 

Consulate General of Ireland: Summer Reception - Toronto,
Canada

 Consul General of Ireland, Janice McGann, hosted a Summer Reception on the evening of June 10th, 2024, to mark

the visit of the Oireachtas Joint Committee on Enterprise, Trade and Employment. Dave attended from ReaDI-

Watch, and was thrilled to interact with the Irish/Canadian community of professionals, entrepreneurs and

innovators. 

FabTech Canada - Canada’s Largest Metal Forming, Fabricating,
Welding and Finishing Event

Dave also attended FABTECH, engaging with a highly impressive community of technologists. Dave got the latest
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and greatest updates in the world of fabrication, from advanced laser precision cutting, complex material handling

to advanced forming!

Canadian FABTECH is a leading event for the metal fabricating industry. Since its debut in 1981, FABTECH has

grown from a regional trade show into North America’s largest and most authoritative event for metal forming,

fabricating, welding and finishing. Only at FABTECH can you see world-class exhibits showcasing high-tech

metalworking machinery, network with industry professionals and learn the latest techniques and trends from

expert-led education sessions. 

euspen 24th International conference -  advancing the arts,
sciences and technology of precision engineering, micro-
engineering and nanotechnology.

euspen is an influential community in precision engineering, linking industrialists, researchers, respected

authorities, new and established players worldwide.

Professor Gerry Byrne (CSO, ReaDI-Watch) attended the 24th euspen International Conference this week at

University College Dublin, Ireland hosted by euspen’s President, Professor Liam Blunt (pictured) and Professor

Denis Dowling, Director of the SFI I-FORM Research Centre. This conference and exhibition provides a leading

forum for industrialists and academics alike to present and review the best of world-wide industrial innovation,

research and development in precision and ultra-precision manufacturing technologies.

The event was very well attended with strong international participation allowing delegates to gain an excellent

understanding of the international state of the art.



Professor Liam Blunt (left) and Professor Gerry Byrne (right) at the 24th euspen conference


